PETITION TO PROTECT CRENSHAW BLVD & LEIMERT PARK VILLAGE

Dear Mayor Villaraigosa, MTA & Federal Government: We Taxpayers Demand the Current Crenshaw-LAX Rail Line Street-Level Plan Be Changed. The Line Must Be Built as a Subway on Crenshaw Blvd & with a Leimert Park Village Subway Station.

1	PRINT NAME:		PRINT EMAIL:	
	PRINT PHONE: PRINT ZIP:			SIGNATURE:
2	PRINT NAME:		PRINT EMAIL:	
	PRINT PHONE:	PRINT ZIP:		SIGNATURE:
3	PRINT NAME:		PRINT EMAIL:	
	PRINT PHONE:	PRINT ZIP:		SIGNATURE:
4	PRINT NAME:		PRINT EMAIL:	
	PRINT PHONE:	PRINT ZIP:		SIGNATURE:
5	PRINT NAME:		PRINT EMAIL:	
	PRINT PHONE:	PRINT ZIP:		SIGNATURE:

Please Return to the Crenshaw Subway Coalition via Mail: P.O. Box 432181, Los Angeles, CA 90043 or Fax: (323) 761-6435 Download a Blank Copy of this Petition at www.CrenshawSubway.org or Call our Hotline at (323) 761-6435